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Dear Students & Instructors, 
(cc: UWL staff)
 
As UWL heads into the last part of the semester, we are ge�ng some ques�ons about classrooms and
instruc�on. Namely, we are being asked about the recommenda�on to quaran�ne for 14 days prior to
any planned travel. Now that UWL courses will be online/remote a�er Thanksgiving, we know that
some students will be returning home at Thanksgiving �me and remaining home. Some of you are
indica�ng a desire to not a�end class for the next two weeks as part of a quaran�ne in prepara�on for
the transi�on.
 
The safety protocols in place in the classrooms place class experiences at very low viral risk and
a�ending class can be considered a part of a good risk reduc�on op�on for those planning on traveling.
The goal of quaran�ning is to reduce the spread of the virus or access to the virus.  If you are
quaran�ning because you have tested posi�ve, have a known exposure, and/or been advised to be a
contact tracer, you should not be a�ending classes.   
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Please direct scheduling requests to
bcornforth@uwlax.edu

UWL provides a challenging, dynamic, and diverse learning environment in which the en�re university
community is fully engaged in suppor�ng student success.
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